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* Bulletin Announcement for May 30 – 31 *
(Suggested)

Special Collection – Priest Retirement Fund

Next weekend all parishes throughout the Archdiocese of Los Angeles will be asked to give generously to support the Retirement Fund for Archdiocesan Priests. At each Mass on June 6th & 7th, a second collection will be taken to benefit this important program.

Currently, the fund provides for more than 100 priests who are retired. Over the next ten years, that number is expected to increase significantly. With minimal compensation, and in many cases, no pension, these men often retire with nothing to fall back upon. Your contributions can change that.

The Priest Retirement Fund offers us a way to give back to our Catholic priests who have served us so faithfully. Your contribution will help archdiocesan priests live modestly and peacefully in retirement.

Help us offer thanks for their years of devotion to God, and faithful service to our parish communities.

Look for the brochures in the pews next weekend for more information.



*Altar / Pulpit Announcement for May 30 – May 31 *
(Suggested)

Special Collection – Priest Retirement Fund

Next weekend you will be offered the opportunity to say thanks to the priests that have dedicated their lives to the service of our Church. Those whom have been selfless sources of inspiration, wisdom and comfort to our families – from the joyous celebrations, to the mourning of our losses.

With minimal compensation and little or no pension, they often retire with nothing to fall back upon. Your contributions can change that. No gift is too small, and every donation can make a difference. 

Please consider what you may be able to contribute to this essential fund.
image1.png
PRIEST RETIREMENT FUND

\‘ ARCHDIOCESE OF LOS ANGELES
l\\\‘ 3424 WILSHIRE BOULEVARD 2ND FLOOR, LOS ANGELES, CA 90010




